
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

 

Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Dear Families 

It has been another really busy week at Bearwood.  We launched 
anti-bullying week on Monday with odd socks!  The children have 
engaged in PSHE sessions and assemblies talking about bullying 
and how to reach out if they notice any bullying. 

Our fantastic PTA held their AGM.  The number of parents who 
turned up was very impressive - more that I have ever seen since I 
have been at Bearwood.  The PTA have lots more exciting plans for 
fundraising for the rest of the year. 

The children got to experience a special Rocksteady 
workshop.  Some of our keen rock star wannabes have already 
signed up for classes.  I can't wait to see a future rock group 
performance in our school hall in the near future.  I shall keep you 
all posted! 

All classes experienced a very important assembly on road 
safety.  Do ask your children what they can remember.   

Our LKS2 classes had fun at the Look-Out Discovery Centre as part 
of their science learning. 

Hedgehog Class delivered a fantastic assembly to their parents - 
which included information on fair trade, singing, French and 
poetry. 

It has been great to see the children dressed up today for Children 
in Need.  Fantastic to see our future doctors, vets, astronauts, 
police officers, soldiers, builders etc wondering around! 

On Monday, we have the UKS2 organised football fundraiser to 
look forward to. 

Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Value for the term – 
Generosity 

Cycle Helmets 

We do encourage children to cycle to school.  If 
your child cycles into school, please make sure 

they are wearing a cycle helmet.  One of our 
children had a near accident this week, and 
was lucky to not be badly injured.  Our cycle 
shelter has special lockers for helmets to be 

placed in. 

Parental Concerns 

At Bearwood Primary School, we believe it is very important 
to work closely with our parents.  On the rare occasions 

where issues may arise, we try our best to resolve them as 
swiftly as possible.  If you have a concern or issue regarding 
your child at school, in the first instance, please speak with 

your child's class teacher. 

If after speaking to your child's class teacher, you are still 
concerned, please speak to one of our Assistant 

Headteachers (AHT).  Mrs Haden is the AHT for EYFS and 
KS1.  Miss Parry is the AHT for KS2. 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everybody who took part, we made a 
whopping… 

£224.92 



 Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards  

Football Kit Day 
 

On Monday 21st November, England 
play their first fixture against Iran in the 

World Cup. On this day, the children 
are able to come into school wearing 

either their football kits/football shirts or 
England colours for a voluntary £1 

contribution. The money raised will be 
going towards funding the Y6 

residential trip. 
 

Beaver - Shamyla  

Rabbit - Lily 

Otter - Shraddha  

Grey Wolf - Zac N and Gyan  

Red Squirrel – Charlie  

Fox – Skylar  

Dormouse - Alex 

Wolverine - Mihika 

Hedgehog - Archie 

Pine Marten - Zainab 

Beaver - Emilia 

Rabbit - Cassie  

Otter - Lauryane 

Grey Wolf - JJ 

Red Squirrel - Jake 

Fox - Skylar 

Dormouse - Robin 

Wolverine - Adam 

Hedgehog - Archie 

Pine Marten - Tommy 



 

 

  

Superstars! 

Prospective Reception September 2023 Parent Tours 
 

Tuesday 22nd November at 1.30pm 
Wednesday 23rd November at 9.30am 

Thursday 24th November at 5pm (Information Evening) 
Friday 25th November at 9am (Tour of the school only) 

 
Please email the school office if you wish to book onto one of our tours. 

 

Friday 16th December + Wednesday 4th January 

*in order for us to prepare for our Spring Term admissions. 
Nursery Closure 

Do you have any spare time to help us with our 
school trips? We are looking to increase our list of 

parent helpers. 

Please email the school office. 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

  

Christmas Meal and Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 9th December 

Don’t forget to preorder your Christmas lunch, by 
completing the following google form:  

https://forms.gle/fumq8V59tzbJYvQw8  

Deadline for orders is Monday 21st November. 
Unfortunately, we cannot accept orders after this date.  

 



 

Superstar!   

  

Aiyana and Gia both were selected for awards at the annual ‘Steppin Out 
Awards Ceremony’ on Saturday 12th November presented by West End 

Leading Lady Victoria Manser and their principle. 

Both girls have been selected by the ‘Disney Performing Arts Team’ to 
perform at Disneyland Paris in 2023 representing England and their 

Theatre school “Steppin Out Stars of Tomorrow” 

Fantastic Girls! Well Done!  

 

If you would like your child to star in next weeks 
newsletter please email the school office. 



 

  

 Mon 21st Nov – Netball Competition at Maiden Erlegh 1.30pm *Invite Only  

 Mon 21st Nov – Football Kits for a £1 donation 

 Tues 22nd Nov – 1:30pm - prospective Reception parents’ afternoon  

 Wed 23rd Nov – 9:30am - prospective Reception parents morning 

 Thurs 24th Nov – Pine Marten Class assembly 

 Thursday 24th Nov – 5pm – prospective Reception parents’ evening 

 Fri 25th Nov – 9am – prospective parent tour 

 28th Nov to 2nd Dec – Maths Week 

 Thurs 1st Dec – Red Squirrel Class assembly 

 Thurs 1st Dec – Netball Competition at Waingels College 3.45pm *Invite Only  

 Mon 5th Dec – Netball Competition at Maiden Erlegh 1.15pm *Invite Only 

 Tues 6th Dec – Reception + Year 6 Ambitions Photographs 

 Wed 7th Dec –9.30am– EYFS Nativity play to parents  

 Wed 7th Dec – Year One pantomime 

 Fri 9th Dec –First Days Childrens Charity Christmas Jumper Day/Christmas 
Dinner 

 Tues 13th Dec – 9:30am – KS1 Christmas play to parents 

 Wed 14th Dec – 2pm – KS1 Christmas play to parents 

 Thursday 15th Dec – pm – class Christmas parties 

 Fri 16th Dec – last day of Autumn term – attendance medals assembly 2pm 
finish / Nursery Closed  

 Wed 4th Jan – Children Return / Nursery Closed 

Wokingham High Ways Agency is pleased to launch 
their ‘Be Bright Be Seen’ quiz to promote wearing 
bright colours and reflective materials during the darker 
months. 

You can find details of the competition, and the quiz 
questions on the My Journey Wokingham website 
here:  
https://www.myjourneywokingham.com/events/be-
bright-be-seen-quiz/ 

Entries should be sent by 30th November 2022.  The 
winner’s class will all receive high vis jackets with the 
school logo printed on the back. 



 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 83.1% 

Brown Bear – 98.5% Winners  

Beaver – 94.1%  

Rabbit –94.1% 

Otter – 94.8% 

Grey Wolf – 98.1%  

Red Squirrel – 97%  

Dormouse – 93.6%  

Fox – 92.6% 

Wolverine – 96%  

Hedgehog – 96.6% 

Pine Marten – 96%  

 

Please ensure you call, email or complete a daily 
absence form each day your child is absent. 

You can find our daily absence form on our 
website: 

https://www.bearwood-
pri.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/forms 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Lates 

Please ensure your 
children arrive to school 
on time. It can be very 
disruptive to the child 
and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 

  

Get help with cost of living 

Help is available through the council and its partners if you’re struggling with the 
cost of living.  

More people are reaching out than ever before, many who have never had to ask 
for help.  

Rising energy prices and inflation are impacting more and more families locally. 
Here’s some of the help you can get: 

 If your child gets means-tested free school meals apply for the Household 
Support Fund through First Days Children’s Charity (note you can apply for 
one type of Household Support Fund support) 

 If you’re struggling with bills or buying food apply for the Household Support 
Fund through Age UK Berkshire or Citizens Advice (note you can apply for 
one type of Household Support Fund support) 

 Go to the cost of living help hub for help and tips open to all 
 Go to the help for families with cost of living advice pages 
 See how you can get help with household bills 
 Register for priority services if you have children aged five or under, you are 

pregnant or if you or a family member is disabled or has a long term health 
condition  

 See services you can contact directly for help with essentials like food or 
warm clothes 

If you’d prefer to talk to someone contact One Front Door. This is a service led by 
Citizens Advice which helps residents find the most appropriate support. Use 
the online referral form or call 0808 278 7958, Monday to Friday.  

And if you’re not struggling but have time and want to help others, see if you could 
volunteer locally to support organisations helping people struggling with the cost of 
living. 

 

Osmington Bay Payment Reminder 

 

SCOPAY has now been updated to reflect the overall 
Osmington payment balance. First installment is due 

10th December. You can however pay before the 
installment date should you wish to do so. 

Many thanks 



 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  

Friday 9th December  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 


